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The estimates submitted to the sixth session of the Assembly
by the Secretary-General called for expenditures during 1952 of
$46,568,300. While this amount was $1,230,300 below the budget
finally approved for 1951, a reduction was possible only because
certain exceptional expenditures which appeared in the 1951 budget
were not repeated. in the 1952 budget. These included the cost (,f
moving to the new headquarters in New York City and the cost of
holding certain meetings away from the headquarters. The 1952
estimates actually represented an increase of 6.24 per cent over
what the 1951 appropriations would have been without these non-
recurrent items.

Although part of this increase reflected the general rise in
prices and automnatic increments in pay for staff inembers, large
increases were also proposed for new or expanded activities -
niainly for the Office of the High Commrissioner for Refugees, in-
formation centres, Regional Economic Commissions, contractual.
printing, and the maintenance of headquarters at the new location.

The Secretary-General added to his original estimates, during
the session, by submitting proposals for substantial additional ex-
penditures, including $1.33 million for a cost-of -living adjustment
for headquarters staff, $1 million to cover part of the increased
coste of constructing the headquarters buildings, and $327,000 for
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